
FILED 3/22/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 02354-2023 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In Re: Application Name Change on 
Certificate Nos. 277-W and 223-S in 
Seminole County from CWS Communities, 
LP d/b/a Palm Valley Utilities to Hometown 
Palm Valley, LLC d/b/ a Palm Valley 
Utilities. 

DOCKET NO. 20220156-WS 

NOTICE OF FILING 

CWS Communities, LP d/b/a Palm Valley Utilities, by and through its undersigned 

attorneys, hereby gives notice of filing its Affidavit of Mailing the customer notice on 

March 20, 2023 in the above-referenced docket. 

Respectfully submitted on this 
22nd day of March, 2023, by: 

SUNDSTROM & MIND LIN, LLP 
2548 Blairstone Pines Drive 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
Telephone: (8 ~ 77-6 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of the foregoing has been 
furnished via email on this 22nd day of March, 2023, to Melinda Watts and Natalia 
Rivera-Pacheco, Esq., Florida Public Service Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850, mwatts@psc.state.fl.us, nrivera sc.s te . . u 
natalia.rivera-pacheco@psc.state.fl.us. 



STATE OF Y\ono\a.., 
COUNTY OF ;)eM \\"\Q U.. 

AFFIDAVIT 

I, L,Y\dSO.i tltdl 
Hometown Palm Valley, LLC d/b/a Palm 

, {hb#tav, 244 tla,ttJ. for 
) 

Valley Utilities, do hereby 

certify and swear that I have mailed the attached No_!:_.:h_ce to all 

customers of the utility on this .Q.D+"'-day of Mn..i dA. , 2023, 

in accordance with the requirements of rule 25-30. 039 Florida 

Administrative Code. 

The for~oin instrument was ack:°wledged before me this JQ__ day 
of ~ _ , 2023 by _b._,){'\dS4LJ h d f , who is 
personally nown to me. 

OTARY PUBLIC 
My Commission Expires: 



Dear Customer: 

CWS Communities, LP d/b/a Palm Valley Utilities was recently reorganized to become 
Hometown Palm Valley, LLC d/b/a Palm Valley Utilities. On September 9, 2022, utility filed an 
application for name change with the Florida Public Service Commission. 

The purpose of this letter is to infonn you that by application to the Florida Public Service 
Commission, we are formally changing the name of the utility to Hometown Palm Valley, LLC 
d/b/a Palm Valley Utilities. Please note that this application is not a request for any change in rates. 

However, if you have any questions concerning this name change, please do not hesitate 
to contact our customer service representative at 407~366-0733. 

Sincerely, 

Hometown Palm Valley, LLC 
d/b/a Palm Valley Utilities 




